
The Bay Area Air Quality Management District (BAAQMD) has analyzed the require-
ments for new land-use development projects to support California’s long-term cli-
mate goal of reaching carbon neutrality by 2045. Based on this analysis, the Air Dis-
trict has determined that a new land use development project initiated today must 
incorporate specific design elements to contribute its “fair share” toward achieving 
carbon neutrality by 2045. The full document “Air Quality Guidelines Appendix B: 
CEQA Thresholds for Evaluating the Significance of Climate Impacts From Land Use 
Projects and Plans” can be found HERE. 

https://www.baaqmd.gov/~/media/files/planning-and-research/ceqa/ceqa-guidelines-2022/appendix-b-thresholds-for-evaluating-significance-of-climate-impacts_final-pdf.pdf?rev=10305f45037b41dba2cd1b45b288d54b&sc_lang=en

